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Dear Parents,							6th January 2022





Happy New Year! We hope you have had a peaceful Christmas holiday and we are pleased to welcome you back to the new school term. We have lots of lovely things planned for the children. Our topic is called ‘Zoom to the moon’ and most of our activities will have a space theme over the coming weeks.





We would like to welcome Mrs Salt, our new music teacher, who will be teaching the class music lesson on a Thursday. We are sure the children will enjoy her lessons and that they will share some of the songs they learn with you at home.





As the colder and wetter days remain with us for a little longer, please remember to send your child to school with a warm/waterproof coat and hat/gloves as appropriate. We do try to get outside as much as possible during the day and so these things are much needed. Please make sure everything is named – children often don’t recognize their own things when we are trying to find out whose lost property we have in class!





There will be a fun ‘maths day’ across the school in early February, balance bike training for our class in mid-February and we will be holding a parents evening later this term, usually at the end of March. Comic Relief also falls in March and our school will be taking part in the fundraising too. More details about all of these events will be sent nearer the time.





Attached is an overview of what the children will be learning about in each subject this term. Maths and English is taught using a scheme and this term we are focusing on fiction using the story of ‘Beegu’ by Alexis Deacon and poetry using ‘If I had a Beak’ by The Literacy Company. Mathematics topics include number, addition and subtraction, multiplication and division (sharing), place value, properties of shape, length, height, weight and volume. A busy term!





If you have any questions, concerns or things to celebrate please do talk to us at the school gate, or telephone school to make an appointment if you need a little longer.





Best wishes,


Sally Johnson and Katie Farmer (Class Teachers)


Lowri Morris (Student Teacher)


Mrs Viner and Mrs Grogan (Teaching Assistants)
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